
General Assembly Meeting 1/28/20 
 

● Meeting called to order by Co- President Aimee Seitz at 7:08pm 
● Welcome and Introductions of board members 

 
● Motion to approve last meeting minutes from 11/19/19 

○ Lauren Sloan 
○ Seconded by: Amy Kunkle 

 
● Vice President Report: 

○ Excess for recess: Still accepting donations until Thursday (Puzzles, building 
blocks, etc) 

○ Science center assembly was great 
 

● Secretary: 
○ PTO website good resource 

 
● Treasurer Report: 

○ New program being used for budget 
○ Treasurer report looked over and reviewed  
○ Teacher grants- funded all teachers that applied for different things, paid for and 

going out this week 
■ Publish what we funded to let people know  

 
● Principal Report: 

○ Answer any questions anyone has 
 

● New Business​: 
○ Breakfast with buddies- not going to be happening this year possibly next year. 

Lay out with parking and everything with construction makes it hard this year 
 

○ Market Day- trouble getting responses from them, sent gift cards to post out for 
people who want to order we get 10% back on all orders made 

 
● Announcements​: 

○ Tumbler Sales-  was a success $1,800 made from this  
■ In the Fall possibly sell sports themed ones(Pirates, Steelers, Penguins- 

gift card to Panera inside) 
○ Backpacks 2Go Food Drive- 2/10- 2/14 More information coming home soon via 

a flyer, each grade will collect different food donations 
○ Box tops- 2 week contest/ You can assign a class via the app/ Gift cards for 

winning class for each grade?? 
○ Spirit sales- 3/11-3/13 



○ March Math Madness/ Bake sale- March 11 (Work in progress) 
○ Spring Book Fair- 3/16- 3/20 Jungle theme -New this year e-wallet instead of 

sending in money/check/ credit cards. More info to come 
○ Science Fair- Date TBA ??, Where TBA- Possibly 5th graders only and teachers 

judge- April? 
○ Spring parties- 4/8 
○ Spring Family fun night: 4/18 Someone special dance- HS gym, $5/person, 

6-8:30pm, Neon theme, DJ, Photo booth, snacks, drinks, cookies, donations from 
different places- Student (not younger siblings that don’t go to school yet)- More 
info to come 
 

● End of the year activities: 
○ Teacher Appreciation week/lunch- No updates yet 

■ Talked about different things we can do for the teachers to make it a little 
better for the whole week 

■ Signup genius for gift cards/donations 
○ Bus Driver appreciation day 
○ Duck race- not going to be able to have it by the creek, need to brainstorm as far 

as what we can do to make this happen- TBA 
○ Field day- how and where due to construction ?? TBA 
○ Fifth grade field trip- May 18-22 (Classes vary during 3 day trip) 
○ Fifth grade farewell- June 4th- figuring how to make that happen and where due 

to construction, there will still be something  
○ Dance-a-thon volunteers: we need volunteers, someone to chair this and 

possibly co-chairs 
■ Getting donations, person who did it before willing to give advice 
■ Dance-a-thon chair - Anna Marie Bernard said she would chair this 

○ Last Meeting of the school year ​Wednesday May 6, 2020 
○ Leaders and Dreamers, Little leaders- Books for Black History month, etc- $30 

fund for library??- Brought to our attention by Tiffany Booker (We said we would 
find a way to fund this and use a local bookstore) 

○ Hero Luncheon- 2/20 (No parent lunches during this time) 
○ Jump rope for heart- March 13  
○ Dr. Seuss week???- Looking into this 
○ The gym and the library will be under construction during the month of March 

(Library will be a partial library in the LGI) 
○ Meeting adjourned  by Co- President Aimee Seitz at 8:06pm 
○ Closing 

 
Thank you for joining us!! We hope to see you all at our  

Next PTO Meeting: May 6, 2020 at 7pm 


